
Sharp, Ryan

From: Nimmo, Daryn S
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 8:54 AM

To: COB

Subject public comment for Social Worker Appreciation Proclamation

Thank you to the Board and Community for recognizing the hard work of local social workers. They are the behind the
scenes heroes working to create better outcomes for local families. This work is incredibly challenging. We are grateful

to your work on the behalf of our agency and community. I would love the chance to publicly share this gratitude if
possible.

Daryn Nimmo, MFT
Pronouns: he/him/his
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